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DPHSS Directive Authorizes All Construction to Resume  

 
COVID-19 test results are reported from multiple labs at varying times of the day. The Joint 
Information Center will report cumulative COVID-19 test results once a day, unless unavailable.  
 

For information on COVID-19 cases, visit the COVID-19 Dashboard and Situation Report at 
http://dphss.guam.gov/covid-19/​. The COVID-19 Dashboard is updated on business days. 
 
DPHSS Directive Authorizes All Construction to Resume 
After reviewing operational plans and inspecting construction facilities to ensure that COVID 
mitigation measures were in place and the health of the workers were prioritized, the Department 
of Public Health and Social Services (DPHSS) has issued a directive to authorize all construction 
companies to resume operations with the exception of those who were notified of a pending 
inspection, or need to submit additional documentation, before they may operate. This 
authorization is effective today, September 15.  
 

For the latest information on COVID-19, visit​ ​dphss.guam.gov​ or​ ​guamrecovery.com​. For 
inquiries on COVID-19, contact 311 through a local number, or call the Joint Information Center 
at (671) 478-0208/09/10. 
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